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MINUTES    
OF THE SISKIYOU COUNTY BEHAVIORAL HEALTH SERVICES BOARD    

Regular Meeting – Monday, April 21, 2025 3:30pm   
2060 Campus Drive, Yreka, CA 96067   

   
Members of the Siskiyou County Behavioral Health Services Board met on this 21st day of April in person.  
Board Member Ogren called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m.     
   
Roll Call    
Board Members Nancy Ogren, Lise Rogers, Paul Contrera, Earl Chancellor and Sasha Hight were present. 
Justin Hadaller was absent.   
   
Oral Comments from the Public on Non-Agenda Item: None  
    
Oral Comments from the Board on Non-Agenda Item: Lise Rogers and Sasha Hight shared that they had 
taken the CalBHBC online training for Board members and found it informative.  They will both work on 
recruiting additional Board members.  Earl Chancellor questioned the lack of BH personnel at the two 
housing projects currently under construction and it was explained that BH did not have the bandwidth to 
have employees at the sites during construction.  After discussion, it was decided that the May BH Board 
meeting would be held at the Basecamp location.   
 

 Minute Approval:  Earl Chancellor made the motion to approve Minutes for February 18, 2025, Lise 
Rogers seconded, motion passed 3-0.   
 
Department Update:  Dee Barton, Compliance Program Manager, provided a brief update regarding 
staffing issues in SUD and upcoming Audits.   
 
Agenda Items:   
  
Mental Health Awareness Month:   Board members reviewed proclamation and approved submission to 
Board of Supervisors for the May 6, 2025 meeting.     
 
Review of Goals:  Add goals as they evolve 
 
Bylaws:  No changes 
  

The Regular Meeting of the Siskiyou County Behavioral Health Services Board adjourned at 3:38 p.m.   
   
 
Respectfully Submitted,   
   
Kristina Hargrove, Board Secretary    
 


